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Quebec, February 9, 1966,

Mr. John N. Sampson,
90 Pearl Street,
New Providence,

N.J. 07974

Dear Mr. Sampson:

We acknowledge receipt of your reception report of
Jenuary 24, 1966, for which we thank you.

According to our progamming log, it seems possible
that you were listening to our radio station. It seems that we
have been heard as far as Atlanta, Georgia, at times.

We are always interested in this kind of information,
do let us hear from you again, and good listening.

Yours very truly, \\\

Lucien Gobeil,
Engineer.
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